
Crime Watch December 31, 2021- January 3, 2022 

Shots Fired – 1100 block of Bright Court on January 1st , 2022 after midnight, a 

projectile entered the roof.  

Stolen/Recovered Tag – Dills Bluff Road on January 1st , 2022 around 7pm, a tag 

that was taken in the area was located on a stolen vehicle.  

Phone Scam – 800 block of Darwin Street on January 2nd , 2022 around 9am, a 

phone call was made by a subject fraudulently claiming to be with Charleston 

County Sheriff’s Office stating money needed to be paid for missing jury duty.  


